Tax Returns for 2019

P60s are no longer being issued by employers/pension providers.  Since 1 January 2019, the information on our pensions is being updated to the Revenue Commissioners on an ongoing basis.  Details of earnings and tax deducted in 2019 can be accessed online by logging in to the myAccount section of the Revenue Commissioners website.

You can make your 2019 tax return by completing your Form 12 and/or make a Med 1 or Med 2 Health Expense claim or HK1 claim (allowance for employing a carer) or any other claims, online.  Revenue is encouraging all taxpayers to use Revenue’s online facility.  

Tax returns and allowance/credit claims will continue to be accepted in hard copy.  However, the advice given by Revenue by phone, is that, if submitting any forms in hard copy, it is advisable to include a cover letter as to why the forms are not being submitted online.

Further details can be found at https://www.revenue.ie/en/Home.aspx


Tax Credit Certificates for 2020

Tax Credit Certificates for 2020 have issued – either in hard copy by post or to your online account if you are registered for myAccount with the Revenue Commissioners.  Members are advised to check their certificates to ensure that their entitlements are correctly reflected.

The tax rates and bands and the USC rates and bands remain unchanged from 2019 and are published at 
https://www.revenue.ie/en/corporate/press-office/budget-information/2020/budget-summary-2020.pdf

